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Dear Ms. Morawski:

I hope this email finds you well.

It has been a LONG time since I saw you and I am happy that you are continuing very strong.

Please find the two attached requests for meetings. Sinec my handwriting may NOT be readable for some
people, I am going to re-explain the content of each request below:

1. Request for discussion before the Engineering Senrices Committee:
I have had trash pick up issues for a long time. Several years ago, I came before the Commission - requested to
allow me to handle my own trash collection issues and I was denied. Although from time to time trash bins at
some of my properties do not get picked up every week as they are supposed to, but as soon as I place some
Tree Limbs or items that do not belong to the trash bin/can (even if the item is "in-compliance" AND even after
I discuss item's pick up with the 311 team), the item outside the bin(tree limbs or other larger than trash can),
do not get picked up and to add insult to injury, trash bin/cans do NOT get picked up either. Then, as time
eoes by and NOTHING gets picked up and if I add items outside the bin. I get RED tagged that
evrTrthing is out of compliance. LOSS-LOSS situation for me. My repeated calls to the
continually changing direct of solid waste directors or even environmental services; has resulted in NOTHING,
ignored and received no response.

z. Request for discussing before Public Service Committee:
I have had a Personal Care Home "PCH") for years (since 1993) at the property address zrrS Sanders Rd. I
appeared before the commission with my operator and the Commission approved it for Six (6)
patient/client. During the past 3-4 years (unknown to me), it seems that some departments (again unknown to
me); however, Fire Marshall says the Commision approved the change). State requirement for PCH is 8o
Square feet /person. But, in this county (no other county that I know about), this requirement has been
changed to rooSq ft per person. This change is impacting my finances and does not seem to be based on some
sufficient data. Moreover, this property has constantly been a PCH ever since zor3. Even if we consider the
change to be a serious safety requirement, this property has to be grandfathered in.

Ms. Morawski

I again appreciate your assistance in directing my two (z) concerns to the appropriate team and I appreciate
setting up a meeting for July 11, for both issues,

Thank you and have a great and safe weekend.

Mike Samadi
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